
  

roadwork.nola.gov      504-658-ROAD (7623) 

 

 

                   Project Update: DPW672 Isaac Wave Drainage Project 
May 2, 2024 

 

NOTICE OF WEEKEND WORK 
 
 
The City of New Orleans construction contractor, Murphy Pipeline Construction, LLC., 
will be performing excavation and roadway restoration work this weekend in an effort to 
remain on schedule. 
 
WHEN: Saturday May 4, 2024, from 8:00a.m. to 5:00p.m. 
 
WHERE: Lasalle St. (Poydras St. to Perdido St.) 
 

 
During this time there will be large trucks and heavy equipment hauling materials in the 
area. Public safety is our priority; residents and commuters are reminded to use caution 
when driving, bicycling and walking near the construction site.  

About the Project  

This weekend work is part of the $10.5M DPW672 Drainage Project with the City of 

New Orleans’ Department of Public Works and Sewerage and Water Board of New 

Orleans.  

Once complete, residents will experience an overall improved quality of life as the 
project will improve subsurface utilities and roadway restoration. The project is 
scheduled to be completed in Spring 2024. 

  

 
QUESTIONS:  Ajenavi C Eziemefe, RoadworkNOLA Community Outreach  

504-658-7623 or roadwork@nola.gov 

 

 

Want to receive important construction updates to your phone?  

Sign up for RoadworkNOLA text alerts by texting ROADWORK to 77295 or go to 

ready.nola.gov/alerts to create a whole profile and select the “roadwork” alert list. 

 

 

 


